Carol Griswold

Dear DEC,

Nuclear is NOT the answer due to the unacceptable and extremely high risks posed in transporting
the nuclear reactors and materials, dangers at the site from earthquakes, floods, wildfires, terrorism,
etc, transportation of the spent and contaminated materials on our limited infrastructure, and lack of
security and containment at the disposal site.

The terrible and long-lasting consequences of any nuclear mishap from even small nuclear units
make this energy option infeasible.

Safer and superior options include energy conservation, renewable alternative energy options, and
upgrades to our electrical distribution system.

Please do not approve the use of nuclear energy in our beautiful state.
Sincerely,

Carol Griswold
Alaska



